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Abstract : The integration of artificial intelligence (AI) in high school education assessment offers transformative potential,
providing more personalized, timely, and accurate evaluations of student performance. However, the successful adoption of AI-
driven assessment systems requires robust change management strategies to navigate the complexities and resistance that
often accompany such technological shifts. This presentation explores effective methods for implementing AI in high school
assessment, emphasizing the need for strategic planning and stakeholder engagement. Focusing on a case study of a Victorian
high school, it will examine the practical steps taken to integrate AI into teaching and learning. This school has developed
innovative processes to support academic integrity and foster authentic cogeneration with AI, ensuring that the technology is
used ethically and effectively. By creating comprehensive professional development programs for teachers and maintaining
transparent communication with students and parents, the school has successfully aligned AI technologies with their existing
curricula  and  assessment  frameworks.  The  session  will  highlight  how AI  has  enhanced  both  formative  and  summative
assessments, providing real-time feedback that supports differentiated instruction and fosters a more personalized learning
experience. Participants will  learn about best practices for managing the integration of AI in high school settings while
maintaining a focus on equity and student-centered learning. This presentation aims to equip high school educators with the
insights and tools needed to effectively manage the integration of AI in assessment, ultimately improving educational outcomes
and preparing students for future success. Methodologies: The research is a case study of a Victorian high school to examine AI
integration in assessments, focusing on practical implementation steps, ethical practices, and change management strategies
to enhance personalized learning and assessment. Outcomes: This research explores AI integration in high school assessments,
focusing on personalized evaluations, ethical use, and change management. A Victorian school case study highlights best
practices to enhance assessments and improve student outcomes. Main Contributions: This research contributes by outlining
effective AI integration in assessments, showcasing a Victorian school's implementation, and providing best practices for
ethical use, change management, and enhancing personalized learning outcomes.
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